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Informal note by the co-facilitators 

This note is our attempt to informally summarize the views expressed by Parties on these 

agenda items during the relevant informal consultations. It has been prepared under our own 

responsibility, is not exhaustive and has no formal status. It is not intended to prejudge any 

further work that Parties may wish to undertake or prevent Parties from expressing other 

views in the future.  

 

Parties engaged constructively in the discussions and expressed a range of views and ideas 

on how to address the provision of financial and technical support to developing country 

Parties for reporting and capacity-building under the enhanced transparency framework 

under the Paris Agreement. 

Parties and groups of Parties expressed several views and ideas, including the 

following: 

1. Underscoring the importance of the provision of adequate, predictable and timely 

support to developing country Parties, in particular the least developed countries and small 

island developing States, for building their institutional and technical capacity for 

implementing the enhanced transparency framework in accordance with Article 13 of the 

Paris Agreement. 

2. Recognizing the challenges developing country Parties face to implement the 

enhanced transparency framework, including: 

• Identifying needs and capacity gaps; 

• Establishing sustainable institutional arrangements; 

• Enhancing national technical capacity. 

3. Acknowledging the important roles of the Global Environment Facility and the 

Consultative Group of Experts in provision of support to developing country Parties and 

requesting them to take into consideration the challenges mentioned above when carrying out 

their responsibilities. 

4. Recognizing developing country Parties’ need for enhanced support via various 

sources and channels, including the Global Environment Facility, for implementing the 

enhanced transparency framework. 

5. Underlining the need for further work to develop specific ideas regarding the support 

required to address those challenges and build the transparency-related capacity of 

developing country Parties to implement the enhanced transparency framework. 

 

    


